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From: Anna Baker [annazoebaker@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, December 30, 2012 4:20 PM
To: NRCExecSec Resource
Subject: Please vote YES for radiation filters on contamination vents.

Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
Secretary to the Commission 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
via email 
NRCExecSec@nrc.gov 
 
RE:  Venting Systems for Mark I and Mark II Containment 
 
Dear NRC Commissioners, 
 
I live in Marshfield, MA, 20 miles from the Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station. I am writing to ask you to vote "yes" on your technical staff’s 
recommendation to require all operators of GE  Mark I and Mark II reactors in the United States to install high capacity radiation filters 
on their containment vents. 
 
The Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA has a GE Mark I reactor that is unfiltered.  If there were a severe accident at 
Pilgrim, my community and many others in the Greater Boston area would be exposed to a release of radiation exponentially greater 
than if a filter were installed. 
 
I urge you to think of people like me and my family when it comes to protecting us with what seems to be a relatively easy and relatively 
inexpensive “fix.”  
 
Thank you, 
Anna Baker 
1009 Union Street 
Marshfield, MA 02050 
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